
July 16, 2019 

Dear Praying friends,  

We are nearing the completion of our 2-month furlough. It has been a busy month! Since our last prayer update (June 
17), we have visited 8 churches in 6 states, and driven 3,500 miles. Tom has preached numerous times, and we also had 
the privilege of participating in our first bilingual church ministry and cookout (Spanish and English—with a touch of 
Italian :)). It is a beautiful thing to see the unity and fellowship that believers from different nationalities have in Christ.  

Thank you to all of you who have served our children during our travels. They have enjoyed all of their classes and have 
even been able to participate in pieces of three vacation Bible schools. We are delighted at the opportunities they have 
had to be taught God’s Word by people other than us (we are their teachers in Italy). We are also thankful for many of 
you who have reached out to them and treated them in such special ways. We have been blessed by your love and 
kindness toward them. 

We are looking forward to our last few meetings in the States and to our return to our ministry in Italy (July 30). Please 
continue to pray for safety and grace as we travel. We will be arriving back in Italy during the hottest (usually) part of 
the year (often up to 110° and humid) and will be readjusting to the lack of climate control as well as diving back into 
our regular ministries in Italian.  

Thank you. Your prayers are extremely important to us.  

For the Sake of His Name, 

Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella

The Boehms in Italy Via della Zaffera 3, 06053 Deruta (PG), ITALIA

tboehm@gfamissions.org • tsboehm.com

Trinity Bible Church • www.trinitybiblegreer.orgGospel Fellowship Association • www.gfamissions.org

You are worthy...for You were slain, & have redeemed us to God...out of every tribe & tongue & people & nation. Rev 5:9

Upcoming Events 

• 7/20–Trinity Bible LMF (Greer, SC) 
• 7/21–Trinity Bible (Greer, SC) 
• 7/28–Fayette Bible (Washington 

Court House, OH) 
• 7/29–Flight leaves for Italy 
• 7/30–Flight arrives in Italy


